

Claiborne Building | 1201 North Third Street | Suite 7-300 | Baton Rouge, LA 70802 | P 225-342-6950 | F 225-342-6473 www.ulsystem.edu

November 7, 2016

Dr. John Nicklow, President University of New Orleans 2000 Lakeshore Drive New Orleans, LA 70148

Dear Dr. Nicklow:

On October 27, 2016, the Board of Supervisors for the University of Louisiana System approved the following requests from University of New Orleans:

- 1. Request to approve a Memorandum of Understanding with Hebei University of Technology, Tianjin, China.
- 2. Request to approve a Memorandum of Understanding with the University of Mississippi.
- 3. Request to approve contractual amendments with Mr. Michael Blake Dean, Head Men's Baseball Coach.
- 4. Request to approve the University's revised Internal Audit Charter.

Enclosed for your records are the Executive Summaries with the resolutions that were approved by the Board as well as the approved personnel actions. Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Jeannine Kahn

Vice President for Academic Affairs

